
 The work to connect each home to the new water main is continuing. On Monday, 

August 12, the remaining five homes in Union Street and two homes in lower part of 

Exchange Street will be connected to the new water main.  On Tuesday, August 13, the 

work will be mostly in Exchange Street between Union Street and Washington Street.  
 

Notices will be delivered to those customers the day before.  Depending upon the exact 

location of active construction zone, those sections of Union Street and Exchange Street 

will be blocked to vehicular traffic.  Most other streets in Mudville area will be open to 

traffic. Please note that plans may change due to unforeseencircumstances. 
 

 Water Main Replacement Update (6/6/2019):  The work to connect each home to the new 

water main is continuing until all customers in the Project area have a new water service. 

On Monday August 5, the work will be mostly in Pleasant Street between Mechanic 

Street and Washington Street. This will complete the new water services in Pleasant 

Street. The crew will then move to Mechanic Street and or Union Street to connect homes 

between School Street and Exchange Street.  Notices are delivered to those residents the 

day before.  Depending upon the exact location of active construction zone, those 

sections of Union Street and Mechanic Street will be blocked to vehicular traffic.  Most 

other streets in Mudville area will be open to traffic. Please note that plans may change 

due to unforeseen circumstances.    

 


